
The Jubilee Celebration scheduled for Sunday, February 26, 

because of substantial snow fall, has been postponed for a 

later date to be announced. 

 

Fr. Chuck Kelly celebrated the Mass on Sunday, February 26, 

making a few remarks about growing up in St. Thomas More 

Parish. We look forward to a much larger celebration in the 

near future. 

 


